
NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that a SPECIAL VESTRY meeting of the parish of 
St. Barnabas will be held on

Sunday, MAY 25th, 2014
at 12:00 p.m./noon

in the Church

Given the urgency, broad extent, and estimated high cost of repairs 
necessary to the exterior structural walls and brickwork of the 
sanctuary, as made evident by the investigations undertaken by the 
Repair Task Force  

and

given the lack of feasibility of less expensive alternative or phased 
approaches to these necessary repairs:

a Special Vestry meeting will be held, with the following purpose: to 
decide whether to—

begin these major repairs during the spring and summer of 2014

or 

disband the Repair Task Force, with thanks for the comprehensive 
information they have provided, and authorize the Corporation to 
undertake only such repairs as are necessary to ensure the building 
can be used safely in the short-term, while other options for the future 
of the parish are being considered. 

It is understood that the decision to authorize such short-term repairs 
only is an irreversible decision. It means that the current St. Barnabas 
building will eventually be either sold or demolished. St. Barnabas 
parish could use the resulting monies to relocate (to a near-by existing 
building) or redevelop (a new, smaller structure on this site).

A two-thirds majority will be required to make this decision.

All members of the parish of St. Barnabas (according to Canon XXVI, 
article 1 of the Diocese of Montreal) are strongly urged to be present 
for the Special Vestry meeting on May 25th.

________________________________________________
(the Rev.) Pamela Yarrow, Incumbent
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Mr. Victor Marshall, Rector’s Warden
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Mr. Jacques Diotte, People’s Warden
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